Central Mississippi Light Flyers
October 2006 Club Meeting
Meeting Minutes

QOctober 14,2006

*President Tony Clark called the meeting to order.

*All officers were present.

*Visitors; Christopher Vozzo, Pete Vozzo, Billy Moore

*The minutes from the September meeting were read and approved.

*Safety
Tommy talked about the Com Air crash and the FAA controllers and how many should have been on duty
at the time of the crash.
The Club Rules for traffic pattern altitude are 800 ft. AGL for experimental and GA aircraft.
600 ft AGL for ultra light aircraft.
Departures on runway 36 and the question was asked at what altitude has to be achieved to insure
a safe return to the field. It is important to keep the nose down.
There are approximately 40 members and every one should use their radios.
The take off point for runway 36 is at the edge of Talmadge’s hanger.
The cones are in place. There are barrels at the end of the end of the runway. Do not land at the
very end of the runway and Dee gave examples of why.
For the fly-in: Be alert, the FAA will be present, use standard altitudes, standard patterns,
be aware and if there are questions ask the Air Boss.

*Thanks to Betty for lunch

*Old Business
Mark will do whatever it is that he was supposed to do.
There has been no action on signs for the club.
Talmadge and the Colonel will cook Friday night before the fly-in.
The First Aid Kit is in place.
There has not been any action on the web site.
Mike Smith stated that the had not given any problems and it was working wonderfully.

*Fly-In
Tony went over a list of duties and the list was passed around and volunteers were
solicited for the duties. The list was completed for cooking duties.
Young Eagles were discussed and it will be talked about more after the fly-in.
Tommy will take care of the safety vests for ground control.

*New Business
Richard moved that the meeting be moved from 1:00 to 12:30. The motion passed.

Talmadege spoke on club problems.

Coley tried to get away from club problems by talking about a new patch for the club.
It didn’t work and Tony and Dee discussed more about club problems.

Mike Smith moved to adjourn. Motion passed.



